From: James Renger [

Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 3:06 PM

To: Peters, Joan

Subject: RE: your wonderful paper

Dear Dr Peters,

I would like to apologize for the delay in submitting my paper to the library. The past year has been very hectic. I would be happy to release my paper to the library. I have monday the 10th free, and I can stop by the campus and sign any necessary paper work. I also would like to take this opportunity to thank you again for your mentorship.

Best wishes, James

----- Original message -----

From: "Peters, Joan" < Date: 33/06/2014 12:19 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: James Renger <

Subject: RE: your wonderful paper

James,

Would you send me your "permission" for the library to archive your paper. Thanks so much,

Joan